
 

The Association of American Indian Physicians 

and SUNY Upstate Medical University 

Announce the Virtual One-Day Pre-Admission 

Workshop 

Friday, October 2, 2020 

 

10:00 am to 6:00 pm EDT 



 
 

 

Deadline for Applications: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 

 

SUNY Upstate Medical University and the Association of American Indian Physicians invites 

American Indian and Alaska Native students interested in careers in health care to attend a 

fully virtual one-day Pre-Admission Workshop. This workshop provides students with the 

information to succeed in the admissions process for health care studies and medical school. 

Student participants will learn about admissions processes, financial resources, special 

opportunities for American Indian and Alaska Native students and hear from others who have 

succeeded in these exciting careers. 

To apply for this PAW, please click the link below: 

www.upstate.edu/paw 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Krystal Ripa at smithkry@upstate.edu  

or Gary Lankford at glankford@aaip.org  
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